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Spring work weekend will be held on 
Saturday 5/10/2014. Please bring 
tools/gear for road work, cabin repairs, 
firewood splitting, brushing, & painting. 
Tractors/loaders and dump trailers, or the 
like, would be appreciated for road work. 
Breakfast, lunch, and dinner will be served 
at the main lodge on Sat (and breakfast on 
Sun), but please bring your own drinks. I 
will notify all via e-mail if road or weather 
conditions cause us to postpone spring 
work weekend. 
We may draw for the rifle if all tickets 
have been sold, so please return all stubs 
and to Al or Barry before 5/10/2014. 
The frost has not come out of club roads 
yet; thus, all roads are closed to trucks 
and SUVs until notified by e-mail. 
The new (2014) gate combination will 
take effect on Sunday May 11th. Please 
contact Barry if you paid your 2014 dues 
and do not get a 2014 card at spring work 
weekend, or in the mail before 5/16/14. 
ALL MEMBERS AND GUESTS MUST 
SIGN THE LOGBOOK AT THE MAIN 
GATE. Any guest, who is on the lease and 
did not sign the logbook may be asked to 
vacate the property - and not be permitted 
to return. Any member who is on the lease 
and did not sign the logbook will also be 
asked to return to the gate and sign in.  
The annual Robinwood picnic will be 
held on July 26, 2014. We will have a 
meal, an auction, and music starting about 
2PM. 
The 2014 annual membership dues are 
still $700. Full dues or a partial payment 
($400) is owed by May 10, 2014. Cabin 
taxes have been increased to $150 and are 
due by August 15, 2014. Costs for 
propane tanks are now $100, but may 
change after our first delivery; Missed 
work weekends have increased to $50 and 
guest fees remain at $10 (for 1 or 24 hrs). 
All fees are due within 30 days from the 
date first incurred; a 10% per-month late 
fee will be owed to the club thereafter. 

ATVs, boats, parking, fishing and 
hunting: Please note that all state 
regulations apply to you and your guests 
while at Robinwood Park. Members are 
responsible for all actions of their guests. 
Any violations of state regulations can 
threaten your safety and everyone’s access 
(and use) of club roads and lakes. All ATVs 
and boats need to be registered, helmets are 
required for all ATV riders, ATVs have to be 
licensed and insured, PFDs have to be used 
while on the water, absolutely no parking is 
permitted on state land, and no motors are 
permitted in Lows Lake. To ensure a few 
people do not ruin the privileges we all 
enjoy, each member is asked to report any 
violators to the board. Penalties for 
violations can range from at least $100 to the 
loss of your membership. 
Firewood may only be cut from down, dead, 
or clump beech trees on the back 4100 acres 
or from marked trees up front. No firewood 
may be removed from, or brought onto, our 
lease. All firewood at the lodge is only for 
club (Moose and Squirrel) cabins-DO NOT 
TAKE THIS FIREWOOD. 
2014 Club buttons will be available to paid 
members during spring work weekend, at the 
picnic, or at Al’s and Barry’s cabin. Buttons 
cannot be mailed. 
Sabattis LLC News: We are still 4 or 5 
shares short of our fund-raising goal, so 
please let Al know if you may be able to 
purchase a full share ($5000) or a unit ($500) 
or two in Sabattis LLC. Call Al (cell, 518-
369-5664) for more information. 
 

Fall work weekend will be held on 
Saturday, September 13, 2014.
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